ADDENDUM #1

Old 441/CR 19A at Eudora Road Roundabout
Project No. 2023-06, Bid No. 24-519

This addendum is being issued to make the following changes, corrections, clarifications and
additions to the bidding document. The information in this addendum modifies and changes the
original bidding documents and takes precedence over the original documents. Receipt of this
addendum shall be acknowledged by the bidder by signing and dating the appropriate

line on page W-4 of the bid proposal. Failure to acknowledge this addendum may preclude
consideration of the bid proposal for award.

The bid opening date remains February 22, 2024. All requests for information must be submitted
by February 12, 2024.

Due to technical issues the MANDATORY pre-bid meeting for January 24, 2024, was cancelled.

Two MANDATORY pre-bid conferences for the referenced project will be held at 9:00 a.m. on
January 25, 2024, and January 26, 2024, via a telephone conference. Bidders are required to
attend only one of the pre-bid conferences. Bidders may access the telephone conferences by
dialing 1-321-332-7400 and entering Conference ID 866 849 009+#.
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Deborah Marchese, Construction Program Supervisor Date




